
Written summary of the Rodney Local Board meeting held on Wednesday 8 July 
2020 held at the Orewa Service Centre, 50 Centreway Road, Orewa 

This written summary was prepared by staff following the business meeting to fulfil 
legislative compliance under the provisions of S47A of the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987. The local board members all attended in person.

Item 1 Chairman Phelan Pirrie checked the attendance of the members of the local 
board and declared the meeting open. 

Item 2 An apology from Member C Smith was received. 

Item 3 Member Danielle Hancock and Member T Holdgate declared an interest 
in Item 11, the Local Board input into the Emergency Budget 2020/2021 
as they made a submission to the Emergency Budget. Member Hancock 
took no part in the discussion or voting on the matter. Member Holdgate 
did not consider he had a pre-determined position and would take part in 
the discussion and vote on the matter. 

Items 9 Claire Tierney was in attendance for the public forum section of the 
meeting to discuss the proposal as part of the Emergency Budget to 
either close the Silverdale or Henderson Animal Shelter/Dog Pound. The 
local board members resolved to thank Ms Tierney for her presentation. 

Item 11 The local board discussed the Rodney Local Board input into the 
Emergency Budget 2020/2021. 

Chairman Phelan Pirrie thanked local members and staff and declared the meeting closed 
at 5.32pm. 


